
PARTNER OF LABOUR MOVEMENT

Tan Kee Chong 
Director 

Building and Construction Authority

Nominated by the NTUC U Care Centre.

Tan Kee Chong has been actively involved with the Tripartite Cluster for Lift and Escalator Industry (TCLE) since 2020, in 
the development of the Progressive Wage Model (PWM) for the lift and escalator (L&E) maintenance sector.  

As a Director in the Electrical and Mechanical Engineering Group of Building and Construction Authority (BCA), he has 
been a strong supporter of the L&E maintenance sector PWM since its inception.  

He is also involved in driving the industry’s adoption of remote monitoring and diagnostics-equipped lifts for greater 
productivity. This is part of the plan to transform the sector into a manpower lean workforce through the adoption of 
technology to improve efficiency and develop a skilled workforce.  

Under the TCLE, Brother Kee Chong co-chaired the Skills Workgroup, which developed strategies to build a pipeline 
of new entrants to address the industry’s manpower needs. These recommendations were endorsed by TCLE which 
included organising an industry showcase and appreciation event as part of the efforts to enhance the overall image of 
the L&E sector.  

Brother Kee Chong embraced strong tripartite partnership and had shown exemplary commitment to the Labour 
Movement and contributed to uplifting the wages, welfare and work prospects of the L&E maintenance workforce. 




